31 JAN 2011

SUBMISSION REGARDING THE FLAT ROCKS WIND
FARM

WILL & HEATHER CARRINGTON-JONES

We would like to state that at this stage we are neither for or against the
wind farm but we do have some concerns that we feel need addressing
before the Shire makes a decision on whether or not to grant planning
permission for the wind farm. We have received conflicting information
and on some issues it is difficult to determine what is correct.

Qur concerns are:-

1. As there is no final layout for the wind turbines available we are
not able to effectively judge the impact they will have on our
houses and working conditions on our farm.

2. Some publications have indicated that there can be adverse health
outcomes if you live within a certain distance of a wind turbine,
however without knowing how far it will be to the nearest turbine
and whether the information regarding adverse health outcomes is
correct we can not make an informed decision.

3. We have some concerns regarding the marketability of our
property being adjacent to the wind farm.

4. In the advent of any adverse outcomes from the wind farm, be it
related to health, land values or some other unforeseen problem
will the company who owns the wind farm be prepared to negotiate
a settlement satisfactory to all parties.

5. We would like some clarification regarding no fly zones around the
wind farm as this may affect crop spraying operations and
recreational flying on and around our property.

We would appreciate being kept informed of the outcomes of concerns
raised in the submissions presented to council in order to help us reach an
informed decisign.
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